
Nursery Newsletter 
             
It was lovely to see the children in their Easter Bonnets. I would like to thank the head of 
Mayfield Mr Howard who came along to judge the bonnets and pick a winner. All the 
bonnets where amazing lots of arduous work had gone into their creations it was such a 
lovely day. 
 
After the half term, our topic in class will be Peppa Pig. We will be creating the characters from 
the story using several types of media for our class display and create a Peppa pig world from 
various resources.  
  
Thank you for supporting our snack provision with your kind donations of fruit or your 
monetary contribution's its very much appreciated.  
 

Just a few gentle reminders   
 
We are a nut free setting and have a child who has a severe nut allergy.  
  
Please remember, do not send anything into school that has nuts or may contain nuts in 
your children's lunch box.   
 
Have a lovely Easter with your family and friends  
 
Mrs Edwards head of Pre-school & Nursery  
  
 


